
Occupational Health Awareness Week
Monday 23rd – Sunday 29th September 2024 

#OHAW2024   #OccupationalHealthAwareness

Occupational health is essential for improving people’s  
health at work and for creating healthy work environments, 
and should be readily accessible by all.

To find out more about Occupational Health Awareness  
Week, visit www.som.org.uk/ohaw/

@SOMNews facebook.com linkedin.com

The Society of Occupational Medicine is making a difference to employee physical and mental wellbeing


